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Recommended Action: Adopt the Budget Policies. 

Discussion: 

On September 18, 2024, the Truckee Library Board received a presentation from the JPA Chief Fiscal 
Officer, Elise Strickler, on the proposed Budget Policies for the Library JPA. 

The budget policies provide a framework for staff as they create and manage the JPA's FY24/25 
budget. The primary goal is to ensure that the JPA’s financial practices adhere to established budgeting 
best practices while supporting the mission of constructing and maintaining a new public county library 
serving the Town of Truckee and surrounding areas. 

Staff compiled the changes resulting from the September 18, 2024 meeting and have prepared the final 
version as attached. Staff recommends the adoption of the JPA Budget Policies. 

Attachments: 
Attachment A – JPA Budget Policies 

Attachment B - Resolution 


